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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
REMINDER- no school this Friday as it is the first day of our half term holiday.  See you on Monday 20th 

February. 

 
School dinners 

We have tried really hard to keep our prices low and have not increased our school meals price for the 9 years I 

have been here.  However due to rising food costs we are having to increase the price of our school dinners 

slightly to £2.40 per meal.  This will start after half term.  They are still really good value, cooked on site with 

great pride, healthy and tasty meals.  We really appreciate your support for our wonderful kitchen team by 

continuing to use our meal service. 

 

What’s happening in school this week and next 

MUFTI day – Thursday 9th February – to raise much needed funds for school.  Please donate generously these 

funds will be spent on resources for the children.  Today children from Year 5 and 6 went to KEVICC for a 

handball festival.  

 
Shear Soccer 

Adam’s football club will start back on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 1st March and run for 5 weeks.  If you need 

after school provision for the first week back after half term then please remember Laura at our after school club 

the Orchard.  You can email her on orchard@the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk. 

 

Dates for your Dairy from the PTA 

Thursday 9th – Mufti Day 

Sunday 19th February - Car Boot Sale in staff car park.  Starts at 9am. Cars are £7.00 and Vans £9.00.  If you 

would like a pitch then please contact Sarah or Nicola telephone number 07912686967.   

Thursday 23rd – Bag 2 school (letter emailed through e schools earlier today) 

Monday 27th February – Pancake Day racing 

 

Netball Team 

We need more netball players on Tuesday nights at KEVICC from 6.45-7.45pm.  It is really fun and inclusive and 

you really don't have to be good or even know the rules!  Please please come along and give it a try - we need 

you.  Do find Kate (Lucas yr6, Rosa yr 4) or Vicky (Anna yr 6 and Theo) to ask about it if you want to or call 

Kate 07969 218 793. 

 

Praise Assemblies  

Praise assembly this week is Flame Tree Class tomorrow at 2.45pm.  The next praise assembly is Lime Tree Class 

on Friday 24th February at 2.45 pm. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Hilary Priest  
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